

Martin, Robert

168

From: Snodderly, Michael *MSK*
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 11:23 AM
To: Cheok, Michael; Laur, Steven; Harrison, Donnie; Tate, Travis; Circle, Jeff
Cc: Lee, Samson; Weerakkody, Sunil; Khanna, Meena; Martin, Robert
Subject: RE: North Anna Seismic Issue Restart Action Plan

APLA had the following question, "Was the functionality of any non-safety related equipment credited in a risk-informed license amendment considered as part of the restart plan? If not, what is Dominion's approach to ensure the continued adequacy of such risk-informed license amendments?"

From: Cheok, Michael *MSK*
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 9:04 AM
To: Klein, Alex; Laur, Steven; Harrison, Donnie; Tate, Travis; Circle, Jeff
Cc: Lee, Samson; Robinson, Jay; Snodderly, Michael; Weerakkody, Sunil
Subject: FW: North Anna Seismic Issue Restart Action Plan

All:

Please see attached.

NRR is currently in the process of identifying issues and questions for N. Anna to address in order to obtain NRC authorization for plant restart following the earthquake. Sunil and Alex were discussing question(s) such as "assurance that the fire protection system will still operate as designed (sprinklers and overhead piping still functional, no underground piping leaks, etc.)"

Anything else?

The LT is meeting on this at 9:30 today, and I will know more about the schedule after the meeting. However, it will be an expedited schedule to come up with the questions.

Thanks

Mike

From: Khanna, Meena *MSK*
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2011 4:31 PM
To: Giitter, Joseph; Howe, Allen; Hiland, Patrick; Wilson, George; Ruland, William; Bahadur, Sher; Evans, Michele; Lubinski, John; Cheok, Michael; Lee, Samson; Holian, Brian; Galloway, Melanie; Brown, Frederick; Nelson, Robert; McGinty, Tim; Helton, Shana
Cc: Roquecruz, Carla
Subject: North Anna Seismic Issue Restart Action Plan

Attached is an the Action plan to address the North Anna NPP Restart. Pls note that this is a living document. We are requesting LT review and comment. This will be discussed at tomorrow's LT meeting..thanks.

D
168